
 

REPORT TO: APPOINTMENTS COMMITTEE 

17 February 2021     

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF MANAGEMENT ARRANGEMENTS 

LEAD OFFICER: Katherine Kerswell, Interim Chief Executive 

WARDS: All 

FINANCIAL IMPACT: 

There are no financial implications arising directly from the recommendations in this 
report. 

 

 
 
1. RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
Please note that the recommendations are detailed in the accompanying Part B report. 

 

 
 
2. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY  

 
2.1 This report, and the accompanying Part B report, asks Members to review 

recent decisions regarding the Council’s management arrangements. 
 
 
3. MANAGEMENT ARRANGEMENTS 
 
3.1 Details of the management arrangements that the Committee is being asked to 

review are outlined in the accompanying Part B report. 
 
 
4. FINANCIAL AND RISK ASSESSMENT CONSIDERATIONS 

 
4.1 There are no immediate financial considerations arising from this report.  The 

risk considerations are detailed in the accompanying Part B report. 
 
 
5. LEGAL CONSIDERATIONS 

 
5.1  The legal considerations are detailed in the accompanying Part B report. 
 
 
6. HUMAN RESOURCES IMPACT  
 
6.1 There are no additional human resources considerations beyond those detailed 

in accompanying Part B report. 
 
 Approved by: Sue Moorman, Director of Human Resources 



  
  
7.  DATA PROTECTION IMPLICATIONS 
 
7.1 WILL THE SUBJECT OF THE REPORT INVOLVE THE PROCESSING  

OF ‘PERSONAL DATA’? 
 
Any personal data processed in relation with this report will be done so in 
accordance the Council’s Workforce Data Protection Policy. 
 
Approved by Elaine Jackson, Interim Assistant Chief Executive  
 

  
 
CONTACT OFFICER:    Katherine Kerswell, Interim Chief Executive 
 
APPENDICES TO THIS REPORT: There are no appendices to this report. 
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